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PLANNING BOARD 
NOTICE OF DECISION 

 
 

 
The Planning Board held a public hearing on April 20, 2017 to consider the following 
application:  
 

Case #2017-03: Subdivision Application submitted by Sabourn & Tower 
Surveying & Septic Design, PLLC for a 3-lot subdivision of property located on NH 
Rt. 175, identified as Tax Map 227-011-000, owned by West Street Development, 
LLC, located in the General Residential Zoning District, in accordance with the 
Town of Holderness Subdivision Regulations.   

 
The following action was taken by the Planning Board at the meeting: 
 
MOTION:   “To approve Case #2017-03: Subdivision Application submitted by Sabourn & 
Tower Surveying & Septic Design, PLLC for a 3-lot subdivision of property located on NH Rt. 
175, identified as Tax Map 227-011-000, owned by West Street Development, LLC.”  
Motion:  C. Lehner 
Second:  D. Bunnell 
Discussion:  None 
Motion Passed:  7 – YES, 0 – NO 
 
 
 
 

                                                                               _______________________________ 
 Robert Snelling, Chairman 
 Planning Board 

        April 24, 2017 
 
 
Note: Any person affected has a right to appeal this decision. If you wish to appeal, you must act within thirty days 
of the date on this notice, tomorrow being day one. See New Hampshire Revised Statutes Annotated, Chapter 677. 
 
 


